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 Welcome new families and returning families to Room 11! 
 I am so excited for another awesome school year! For my new families joining, a 
monthly newsletter will be sent out with our subjects of learning for the month, 
special/important dates, and daily reminders! So always look out for these! 
 
  This month, our themes are, Back to school, Numbers, Family, Sharing/ 
Kindness & Apples!  Our first month will focus on getting to know each other, 
classroom rules, & work demonstration!  
  
I will be the face your children will see first thing in the morning, drop off for both 
toddler classes happen in Room 11, with that being said, you will find us outside 
on the playground from 8:15-8:45. With mornings being a little chilly since the 
temperatures are dropping, feel free to bring a light jacket!  
 
We do ask for children to be dropped off before 9am. Morning circle, and other 
activities happen at this time, and I would be so sad to see them miss this!  
 
I am so grateful to be here and cheers to another great school year ahead of us!  
If you have any comments, concerns, questions I am always available. You can 
reach me on Tadpoles instant messenger, email, or in person! 
 
Miss Kennedy 

Important Dates for your Calendars: 

September 6th: School Closed, Labor Day 

September 8th & 9th: Picture Day 

 


